
100% Cabernet Sauvignon 

LA NORIA 

Garnet-red color with violet 
highlights. Its powerful ex-
pression enhances the palate, 
which gently melts with ele-
gance, revealing a long, spicy 
finish with exotic notes of 
menthol and licorice.  

Certified Sustainable 

100% Cabernet Sauvignon 

LA NORIA 

Garnet-red color with violet 
highlights. Its powerful ex-
pression enhances the palate, 
which gently melts with ele-
gance, revealing a long, spicy 
finish with exotic notes of 
menthol and licorice.  

Certified Sustainable 

100% Cabernet Sauvignon 

LA NORIA 

Garnet-red color with violet 
highlights. Its powerful ex-
pression enhances the palate, 
which gently melts with ele-
gance, revealing a long, spicy 
finish with exotic notes of 
menthol and licorice.  

Certified Sustainable 

100% Cabernet Sauvignon 

LA NORIA 

Garnet-red color with violet 
highlights. Its powerful ex-
pression enhances the palate, 
which gently melts with ele-
gance, revealing a long, spicy 
finish with exotic notes of 
menthol and licorice.  

Certified Sustainable 

100% Cabernet Sauvignon 

LA NORIA 

Garnet-red color with violet 
highlights. Its powerful ex-
pression enhances the palate, 
which gently melts with ele-
gance, revealing a long, spicy 
finish with exotic notes of 
menthol and licorice.  

Certified Sustainable 

100% Cabernet Sauvignon 

LA NORIA 

Garnet-red color with violet 
highlights. Its powerful ex-
pression enhances the palate, 
which gently melts with ele-
gance, revealing a long, spicy 
finish with exotic notes of 
menthol and licorice.  

Certified Sustainable 




